ARCHDIOCESE OF LOS ANGELES
Office of the Archbishop

March 19, 2025

Mrs. Mauryvit Frydenborg
Catechist

San Isidro Catholic Church

2310 Martin Luther King Boulevard
Pompano Beach, FL. 33069-1591

Dear Mrs. Frydenborg,

Gratefully, I write acknowledging receipt of your letter and the hand-made greeting cards
from your First Communion students.

Kindly convey my gratitude to the students for their heartfelt sentiments, condolences,
and prayers for all those affected by the disastrous fires that occurred in the Los Angeles

area earlier this year,

In this moment, God is calling each of us to be the instruments through which he shows
his love and compassion and care to those who are suffering. Thank you for being an

instrument of his mercy and love.

Please be assured of my prayers for you and your students, and I ask that you keep me in
yours as well.

May Jesus, through the intercession of Mary, grant you peace and joy,
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. Most Reverend José H. Gomez
Archbishop of Los Angeles

ﬁc; Rev. Wilfredo Contreras, Pastor



